
INVITATION TO SUBMIT A REQUEST FOR 
INFORMATION AS TO THE AVAILABILITY OF 
SPACE FOR LEASE IN IQALUIT, NUNAVUT 

Public Services and Procurement Canada is asking 
registered Inuit firms to submit a response with respect 
to providing office and/or warehouse space for lease in 
buildings in Iqaluit, for a term of 10 years commencing 
between 2026 and 2031.  

To view the complete text of this invitation, consult 
CanadaBuys at https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en/ 
tender-opportunities or contact Christie Koch at  
780-224-6378 or christie.koch@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca.
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